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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Clarifying instructions for Sequences of Plates (RDA 3.4.5.9) 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks ALA for this proposal. We agree with the proposal and the suggested changes. 
However, we would like to point out that early printed resources’ cataloguers consider the proposed 
alternative as too weak, and prefer to retain the former exception: 
 
“Exception 
Early printed resources. For early printed resources, if the leaves and pages of plates are 
numbered, or if there are both numbered and unnumbered plates, record each sequence of leaves 
and pages of plates in the appropriate terms.” 
 


